NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION
HIGHLAND GATE DEVELOPMENT

In accordance with the Preservicing Agreement executed with the Town of Aurora, Site Servicing for Phase 1 of
the Highland Gate redevelopment will be commencing the week of October 23, 2017. Phase 1 generally
includes lands in the area between Bathurst Street and Murray Drive.

Construction access fo the development areas will be provided directly via the temporary construction accesses
off of Bathurst Street. A temporary road closure on Timberline Trail and partial lane closures on Cranberry Lane
and Marsh Harbour are required to facilitate connections to the existing infrastructure (i.e. roads and sewers). A
further notice will be posted prior to the road closure on Timberine Trail.

Additional details regarding the development can be found on the Highland Gate website
www. highlandgateaurora.com.

Question or concerns related to the construction services should be directed to (905) 477 GATE (4283).




